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Wilderness Health Works to Deliver Better Care to Low-Income Residents through Innovative Partnership
Joins Minnesota Department of Human Services’ Initiative
Duluth, Minn.-Wilderness Health, comprised of nine regional health care providers, joined Minnesota Department of Human Services’ Integrated Health Partnerships (IHP) initiative. The IHP initiative works to bring better care at a lower cost to Medical Assistance enrollees in the state.
Members of Wilderness Health are: 

· Bigfork Valley Hospital, Bigfork

· Community Memorial Hospital, Cloquet

· Cook County North Shore Hospital, Grand Marais 

· Cook Hospital, Cook

· Fairview Range, Hibbing

· Lake View, Two Harbors

· Mercy Hospital, Moose Lake

· Rainy Lake Medical Center, International Falls 

· St. Luke’s, Duluth

Since its legal incorporation in December 2013, Wilderness Health has been working to collaboratively share best practices and data to enhance care coordination for the Medicaid population. “We are working to identify better health outcomes among this population and that starts with education and preventive care,” said Cassandra Beardsley, executive director of Wilderness Health. Members of Wilderness Health emphasize the importance of seeing a primary care provider and receiving the appropriate preventive screenings. 
One of the areas of interest for Wilderness Health members is emergency department utilization for people with chronic conditions. “Our goal is to reduce trips to the emergency department by emphasizing the importance of preventive care,” explained Dr. David Spoelhof, medical director of Wilderness Health and chair of the quality committee. Wilderness Health members are able to share data to identify those patients that are at risk for hospitalizations and take the appropriate measures to prevent that from happening. 
The IHP initiative makes Minnesota one of a growing number of states to implement an Accountable Care Organization in its Medicaid program, with the goal of improving care. An article in The New England Journal of Medicine recently recognized Minnesota’s efforts to improve accountability for population health and implement incentives to integrate community health care services and organizations.
The full Minnesota Department of Human Services’ press release can be found here (link to news release).
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About Wilderness Health 

Wilderness Health was legally incorporated on December 12, 2013. To learn more about Wilderness Health and its initiatives, please visit www.wildernesshealthmn.org and additional information is found at www.facebook.com/wildernesshealthmn and www.twitter.com/WH_Minnesota.  
